
Fort Ord Cleanup Community Involvement Workshop

Saturday, July 13, 2024

Fort Ord closed on September 30, 1994. It was one of the largest U.S. military bases ever to 
be closed. While the Army has made signiöcant progress cleaning up and transferring the 
land to the community, there is still more to do. Join us at our Community Involvement 
Workshop to learn the latest updates about the Fort Ord Environmental Cleanup. 
The Army and its technical staff will be 
available to provide information on the 
following topics.

Join the FREE bus tours, showing parts of 
the former Fort Ord that are currently 
restricted to the public. See örst-hand the 
progress of the Fort Ord Environmental 
Cleanup. Bus tours last approximately 1 
hour and 15 minutes long. Two tour times 
are available. Space will be limited. Signing 
up in advance will ensure a seat on the bus. up in advance will ensure a seat on the bus. 

• Munitions Cleanup
• Groundwater Cleanup
• Landöll Update
• Habitat Restoration
• Environmental Services Cooperative
  Agreement 

And More!

This event is FREE and open to all who are interested.

For questions, contact the U.S. Army Fort Ord Community Relations Office at 
Phone: (831) 393-1284 or 1-800-852-9699
www.FortOrdCleanup.com
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